

**Board Direction BD-011842-23 ABP-313117-22** 

The submissions on file and the Inspector's Memorandum were considered at a Board meeting held on 03/03/2023.

The Board noted the pre-application consultation undertaken and the correspondence dated 10<sup>th</sup> January 2023, from the prospective applicant notifying the Board of the intention to close the pre-application consultation in accordance with Section 181(2R)(b) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended. The Board acknowledges that the pre-application consultation has been concluded.

**Board Member** 

Date: 03/03/2023

Chris McGarry